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April 11, 1990
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President Nils Hasselmo
President's Office

202 Morrill Hall
Dear Colleague:

We appreciated your visit to the School of Public Health and have enjoyed
our contacts with you on the Search Committee for Vice President, of
Health Sciences, and others.

I have sent a letter of explanation of the enclosed Update 1990 from the
Division of Epidemiology in the School of Public Health to Provost Kuhi,
with a detailed message about the humanitarian and practical benefits to
this region of our research training program. We think research in public
health provides a bright potential for the future and needs the broadest
understanding and support of Central Administration and the leaders of
our University.
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